
April News 

April showers bring May Flowers, but April is also bringing a lot of excitement to our school.   This month will 

be very busy for us!  I have highlighted some of the exciting events below. 

State Inspection – We received noticed that the state inspector will be visiting our school in the upcoming 

month.   We have been double checking all of our files and making sure everything is well prepared and 

ready for her visit.  We are not nervous about this at all 

and I am feeling very confident that the teachers are well 

prepared for this visit.  Thank you to all of you who we 

asked to update a form here or there to make sure we 

are in compliance.  

Spring Cleaning –Don’t forget to Spring Clean your child’s cubby.  As the weather changes to warmer, it is a 

good time to double check for weather appropriate spare clothing and to make sure the spare clothing fits.  

Please remember we do go outside on a daily basis – so don’t forget to send in a jacket or sweatshirt if the 

mornings are a bit chilly.  

Parent Survey Results – Thank you to those who participated in the parent survey!  We have received a lot of 

useful, insightful and inspiring feedback from this tool.  In addition to my written newsletter we have created 

a PAR results letter where we point out some of the common mentioned items in the survey and we have 

added our feedback.   You should receive an emailed copy of this, as well as a copy in your child’s mailbox.  

Buy One Get One Book Fair – We will be hosting a book fair this month.  The fair is scheduled as a buy one 

book, get one free for yourself or the classroom of equal or lesser value.   The teachers have posted a wish 

list in the lobby of Building A if you would like to donate a book to the classroom.  Through our Early Bird 

Registration we have raised $280.00 to provide books for local children in need.  Our book donation will be 

given to Cradles to Crayons for distribution.   Thank you for all your support!  

WATCH OUT!  We are in the final planning stages of Ladybug Release/Earth Day, Week of the Young Child, 

Staff Appreciation Week, Parent Appreciation Week and Summer Camp! More information will be delivered 

to you soon!  

Have a great month of April! 

Donna Baus  

Principal  

 


